
Science Day Announcement for 2021 
 

In an effort to help plan for the 2020-2021 school year, and assist teachers and 
parents with an opportunity that allows their students to be recognized for their 
scientific research or engineering accomplishments, the Ohio Academy of Science 
is announcing cohesive, specific plan that provides a rigorous and safe way for this 
to happen.  

 
New for 2021, students will not have to qualify for a Virtual District Science Day 
by participating in a local or independent science fair. Rather, any student who 
completes a project will be able to register directly into the Virtual District Science 
Day for the opportunity to advance to State Science Day, Virtual 2.0.  Specifically, 
this will reduce the pressure and need to host a local fair in these very uncertain 
times.  
 
Here are links for more information that includes timelines for both the District 
Science Day, State Science Day, and the Buckeye Science and Engineering Fair.  
 
More specific details about project requirements and presentation formats are 
being finalized and will be disseminated on or about September 15, 2020. We are 
using the recommendations provided during the State Science Day survey that 
was recently conducted. Thank you if you took the time to participate and for 
offering ways to improve the Science Day program!  
 
Please look for announcements that will include webinars and other tools to assist 
your efforts this school year.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Michael Woytek 
Executive Director  
The Ohio Academy of Science  
 
 


